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	Memorandum 

Deputy Superintendent



TO:

Jeannette Spain, Director of G.T. & Academy Programs
CC:

Max Cleaver, Chief Operations Officer
FROM:

Dr. Christie Whitbeck 


Deputy Superintendent 
DATE:

November 15, 2013
RE:
Academy Transportation Meeting
As you know, Fort Bend ISD has been working to consolidate Academy bus transportation for the 2014-15 school year. After several meetings with Max Cleaver and his transportation staff, we are ready to share our recommendations. We will NOT be discontinuing transportation, just moving toward satellite stops.

Academy parents are welcome to attend an informational meeting directly preceding the Community Dialogue meeting on:

Wednesday, December 4, 2013

6:00 p.m.

Travis High School Library

At this meeting, Mr. Cleaver will explain the current transportation costs, proposed routes, and anticipated savings. We will also post this information on the FBISD website.

We are hopeful we have found some solutions that allow FBISD to be cost effective and yet to continue excellent service for our Academy students.

Please forward this memo to the Academy Coordinators so that they may forward it to the parents of their students. 

Thank you.

